

WSD Safe Return Update

Woodbridge Board of Education December 20, 2021 Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

Key Updates

- Approximately 70 days of in-person learning for 100% of BRS students
- Safe Return Committee has reconvened and is updating the "Safe Return Plan" with the updates that have occurred this fall
- Optional in-school screening testing for ~100 students continues in its 8th week
- 26 confirmed COVID-19 cases in BRS community this school year (12 additional since our November meeting); no confirmed cases of in-school transmission
- Screen & Stay implemented in 12 most recent cases:
 - 246 students were eligible for Screen & Stay (69%)
 - o 79 students were quarantined (22%)
 - 34 students were fully vaccinated (9%)